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5 May 2023 

Di Landy 
fyi-request-22443-261e82a9@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Di 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 13 April 2023., in which 
you requested: 

We are requesting a transcript of the 111 calls made between the hours 
10.30am-12.00pm requesting urgent assistance and attendence at Albert 
Park Rotunda Auckland, at the Let Women Speak NZ Event hosting Kellie-
Jay Keen Minshul aka Posie Parker. 

The lack of caller’s details means substantial collation and research would be required to 
identify the calls in scope of your request. However, even if further details were provided, 
the transcripts would be withheld to protect the privacy of natural persons. Therefore, 
your request has been withheld in full under section 9(2)(a) of the OIA. 

Police considers the interests requiring protection by withholding the information are not 
outweighed by any public interest in release of the information. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

Inspector George Fanamanu 
Operations Manager Auckland City 
New Zealand Police 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



